Dear David,

The School Board wanted to know whether the District would incur any liability if it reimbursed
students, parents, and other individuals who transported students to athletic events after the fact. As you
know, I previously informed the District that it should not reimburse individuals for transporting
students to athletic events because the District may then be responsible for any claims relating to the
transportation.

If the School Board reimburses after the fact, it will probably be doing so knowing that there have not
been any accidents relating to the transportation which was one liability concern. However, the District
could still be liable for inappropriate conduct during the transportation because it does not require
individuals transporting someone else’s child to have a criminal record check.

If you have any other questions, please let me know.



